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Verbick, Jim

From: Daniel Christians <christians@mdh-law.com>
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 10:20 AM
To: licensing
Cc: Marissa Powers; Verbick, Jim
Subject: Application Update - New "Class B" Liquor/Beer License Submission - Triple Shift 

Entertainment, LLC (Bowl-A-Vard)

Hi All – 
 
Following up and updating my email below. The applicant and liquor agent had a meeting with Alder Madison 
yesterday and it came to our attention that the opening and closing times listed on the application submitted 
should read 9am opening and 1am closing every day of the week.  
 
Additionally, the hours in which food service will not be available should be updated. Every day of the week will be 
the same in which food service WILL NOT be available from 9am-11am. As such, food service WILL be available 
from 11am-1am every day.  
 
Please confirm receipt of these updates to this application and let me know if any further supplementation is 
required as it relates to the changes referenced in this email and to the information listed below and in my 
message to Jim on 3/5/24. 
 
Thank you!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

DANIEL CHRISTIANS | ATTORNEY   

Madigan, Dahl & Harlan, P.A. 
A NATION AL B USINESS LAW FIRM                             
33 South 6th Street, Suite 3675 
Minneapolis, MN 55402     T 612.604.2581   F 612.604.2599            
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NOTICE: This is an electronic mail transmission (E-mail) from the law firm of Madigan, Dahl & Harlan, P.A. and may contain informaƟon which is privileged, confidenƟal, and 
protected by aƩorney-client and/or aƩorney work product privileges. If you are not the intended addressee, note that any disclosure, copying, distribuƟon, or use of the 
contents of this E-mail is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please destroy it and call our telephone number (612) 604-2000 immediately so we can 
correct our records. Madigan, Dahl & Harlan, P.A. recognizes that E-mail is not secure and may be intercepted by a third party. For this reason, we recommend that any highly 
confidenƟal communicaƟons take place in person, via telephone, or U.S. Postal Service in order to protect your confidenƟality. By choosing to send or receive E-mail, you 
acknowledge that you understand and assume the risks of E-mail.  Thank you. 
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